
      NOTICE - GSA Members       
 
 
Please can the 2016 winners ensure that the trophies are returned to me as 
soon as possible.  They can be left at the Catering Van on Tournament 
Weekend (26th & 27th August) or Muratti Day (9th September) and I will 
collect.  E-mail me (julie.mccoll@icloud.com) if you can’t meet this deadline 
and we can make other arrangements! 
 
Thank you. 
 

Julie McColl  

mailto:julie.mccoll@icloud.com

